
Sacred Journey Ministries
 

Kids Enjoying a LEAF LABYRINTH

Harvesting Gratitude
Open Labyrinth Walk

Friday, November 12, 2010
5:30 pm to 8 pm (Come any time!)

Flavia Salon (follow signs)

Marylhurst University
17600 Pacific Highway (Hwy 43)

(Between West Linn and Lake Oswego)
Marylhurst, OR 97036

Dear Friends,

This is our 3rd Annual Harvesting Gratitude 
Labyrinth Walk at Marylhurst University, 
sponsored by the campus group L.A.B.Y. 
(Labyrinth Alliance Balances You), and it is 
our MOST POPULAR.

We hold it in the MOST beautiful room on 
campus, Flavia Salon, with hardwood floors, 
chandeliers, fireplace with sofas, and 
beautiful music.

AND it is SO appropriate to STOP at this time 
of year and humbly GIVE THANKS for all 
that we have.  So, we invite you to bring 
non-perishable food items (or cash) to 
donate to HOPE (Helping Other People Eat), 
a local Food Bank.

With a Deep Sense of Gratitude,

Eunice Schroeder
Sacred Journey Ministries
Email Eunice

Coming up before you know 
it . . .

NEW YEARS DAY LABYRINTH 
WALK

Saturday, JANUARY 1, 2011
10 am to 3 pm
First Presbyterian Church
4300 Main Street
Vancouver, WA 98663

Free Will Offering

SacredJourneyMinistries.com

WORLD LABYRINTH DAY FESTIVAL
Saturday, MAY 7, 2010

Marylhurst University

SAVE THE DATE !

mailto:Eunice@SacredJourneyMinistries.com
http://www.SacredJourneyMinistries.com/
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